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Thank you for a great year! 
As the 2022-23 schools comes to a close, the Indian Creek staff would like to thank our students and parent/guardians 
for another year filled with learning, smiles, and memories.  We are so thankful to have had the privilege to have been a 
part of your child(ren)’s lives this year.  We wish you all a safe and fun summer!  

Happy Retirement to….. 

Goodbye and best of luck to… 

Changing it up… 

A warm welcome to…. 

Wednesday, May 31, 2023  
will be the last day of school for the 
2022-23 school year.  It will also be 
a 2-Hour (1:15) early dismissal day. 

 

NO SCHOOL! 
 

MONday, May 29, 2023, SCHOOL 
wiLL NOt be iN SeSSiON  fOr  tHe 
MeMOriaL day HOLiday! 
 

Moving on to Boulder Peak …. 

Mrs. Fritz our current Math Strategist 

as well as one of our recent 3rd Grade 

teachers will be retiring the summer.  

Good Luck Mrs. Fritz! 

Mrs. Hutcheson our amazing PE 

teacher of 28 years will be retiring at 

the end of this school year.  We 

thank Mrs. Hutcheson for all of the 

fun in PE over the years and wish her 

all the best on her next adventure. 

Mrs. Zahradnik will be moving out of 

state over the summer.  We wish 

Mrs. Zahradnik all the best as she 

begins her new adventure! 

Ms. Krogmann will be changing grade 

levels and will be teaching 3rd grade 

for the 2023-24 school year here at 

Indian Creek. 

 

Mrs. Frangella will be moving on to 

Boulder Peak as she has accepted a 

teaching position there.  So be sure to 

look for Mrs. Frangella when you  are 

at Boulder Peak. 

Ms. Pint has joined our 3rd grade 

teaching team for the 2023-24 school 

year.  Welcome to Indian Creek Ms. 

Pint! 

Ms. Von Lehmden is our new PE 

teacher.  You might remember Ms. 

Von Lehmden for her student 

teaching here at Indian Creek.  

Welcome to Indian Creek Ms. Von 

Lehmden!  

Ms. Boeckenstedt will be joining our 

4th grade teaching team here at 

Indian Creek for 2023-24 school 

year.  Welcome to Ms. 

Boeckenstedt. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           A Reminder from the Health Office … 
As we near the end of the school year, please mark your calendar to pick up any 

medication your student might have in the health office by 1:00pm on Wednesday, 

May 31st.  It is required that an adult pick up the medication; it cannot be sent 

home with the student.  If you have any questions, please call 319-447-

3273.  Thank you for your support during this school year and we hope you have a 

fun and relaxing summer!  
 

Students Not Returning to Indian Creek… 
If your student will not be returning to Indian Creek for the 2023-24 

School year, please notify the office so we will know not to expect 

them this fall for the 2023-24 school year.  

Order your student supply pack for the 2023-24 school year now! 
The school supply kits will be available to order online only now through June  18, 2023.  Ordering information is listed below. 
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2023-24 E-Registration 
All Linn-Mar students will be required to complete the E-registration 

process on PowerSchool for the 2023-24 school year. You will be asked 

to log on to PowerSchool sometime during the month of August to 

complete the e-registration, this will ensure that the permissions will be 

valid for the 2023-24school year.  If e-registration is done prior to the 

opening date in August the permissions will not carry over, and you will 

need to complete the process once again. 

 

AUGUST 23, 2023 
is the first day of school for the 2023-24 school year! 

New  2023-24 Kindergarteners… 
If you have a child who will be starting kindergarten here at Indian Creek Elementary, please be 

watching for emails with more information specific to kindergarten.  If your child attends jr 

kindergarten, or a Linn-Mar preschool  you already have a PowerSchool account with the district 

for your child.  Your child’s records will be sent to us over the summer, and you will just need to 

update the forms in PowerSchool during e-registration .  If your child will be brand new to the 

Linn-Mar District you will need to complete the pre-registration form on the Linn-Mar website.  

Pre-registrations will be approved once the PowerSchool rollover has been completed.  Once 

your pre-registration has been approved you will then complete the online PowerSchool forms 

that are required for the e-registration for the 2023-24 school year.   
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Have a GREAT Summer Break! 
We’ll see you in August! 


